
Email Representations

Sent: 05/03/2020 15:48:05
Subject:Les Olives Review - 18A & 18B Sheep Street

Attachments: 
(1) image001.jpg (26 B)
Good afternoon, 

Further to above review application, I wish to formally raise a representation about the 
management of Les Olives, 18A & 18B Sheep Street.  There are concerns which I believe undermine 
how the premises are upholding all of the licensing objectives.

Further details will be disclosed in due course.

Kind Regards

Louise Faulkner  
Licensing Team Leader
Northampton Borough Council
www.northampton.gov.uk/licensing

Northampton Borough Council | The Guildhall St Giles Square, Northampton NN1 1DE | 
[Directorate] | 

Sent: 06/03/2020 08:03:06
Subject:Les Olives 18a and 18b Sheep Street
Good morning,

Please can I lodge a representation in relation to the review of the licence of Les Olives 18a and 18b 
Sheep Street on behalf of Environmental Health.   This representation is in respect of lack of suitable 
actions to address the licensing objective of prevention of public nuisance.

Yours sincerely

Ruth Austen | Environmental Health and Licensing Manager

01604 837794

Customers and Communities | Northampton Borough Council | The Guildhall | St 
Giles Square | Northampton| NN1 1DE | 0300 330 7000

http://www.northampton.gov.uk/licensing


Sent: 10/03/2020 10:32:10
Subject:Les Olives Review - 18A & 18B Sheep Street
Good morning

Further to the above review application , I wish to formally raise a representation about the 
management of Les Olives 18A & 18B Sheep Street.  The concerns which I believe undermine the 
Local Authority’s ability to collect rates on behalf of the Local Authority and Central Government, 
which can be used to invest in local services.  

Further details will be disclosed in due course.

Kind Regards
Caroline Parnell
Revenues Team Leader

cparnell@northampton.gov.uk
www.lgsss.co.uk 

LGSS – by the public sector for the public sector

mailto:cparnell@northampton.gov.uk
http://www.lgsss.co.uk/

